BUTTERFIELD 1081- 1082

Wilder Penfield, M. D.
730 Park Avenue
New York

September
thirteenth
9 8 9

Dear Don Pio,

A book on technigque by an American author
is being published by Dr. McClung of Philadelphia and
they have asked me to write a chapter on the staining
of neuroglia and microglia. Dr. Kubie told me about
your most recent modification for microglia and oli-
godendroglia. Vay I have your permission to publish
these modificztions in the chapter? I enclose a copy
of your modification as Dr. Kubie gave it to me. Is
fidis correct and would you like to have me publish it
in the chapter as your last mudification, or would you
rather have me leave these two modifications out until
you have published them yourself? My only desire in
this matter is to do what you would like to have done
with regard to the methods.

If I do not hear from you I shall not include

these modifications. The book is just going tc¢ print,
therefore it will 2e necessary for you to write me soon

if they are to be included.

I have read the proof of the manuscript of
"Cerebral Cicatrix". The Johns Hopkins Hospital EBulletin
are writing to you to ask you how many reprints you wish.

Please give my best regards to your father and
gsisters. We are all well.

Very 31ncerel?/fi5

Wilder Penfield.

Sr. Don Pio del Rio-Hortega
Conde de Aranda, 4
Madrid, Spain.

2 Bnclosures.
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